
From:   Bill Hurlock   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 25, 2018

Subject:   1323-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Thank you for your assistance.
Please consider this STA filing withdrawn as of receipt of this notice.

Bill Hurlock


